

Jim Doyle, Governor Frank J. Busalacchi, Secretary Internet: <u>www.dot.wisconsin.gov</u>

Telephone: (262) 548-5903 Facsimile (FAX): (262) 548-5662 E-Mail: <u>waukesha.dtd@dot.state.wi.us</u>

September 24, 2008

Jeffrey Tews City of Milwaukee 2142 W. Canal Street Milwaukee WI 53233

Dear Mr. Tews:

SUBJECT:

I.D. 1693-47-71

**Clean Fleet Emissions Reduction** 

City of Milwaukee Milwaukee County

The project identified above has been authorized for expenditures effective September 16, 2008. Appropriate costs incurred, including our review of your plan development, will be eligible for Federal/State participation from the effective date. As indicated on the "Project Agreement" you executed, you will be responsible for all costs in excess of Federal/State participation.

If you have any questions concerning plan development, please contact Project Manager Frank Furdek at 262-548-8657.

Sincerely,

Scott Ahles, P.E.

Local Program Manager

Scott Ahles

SA:kb

cc: Frank Furdek